
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

Another week has flown by, there has been some wonderful learning taking place 
in every classroom and, as always, it is a pleasure to speak with all pupils about 
what they are achieving.  

Academic:  
The bespoke workbooks have been a real hit this week with children taking such 
pride in them. These books will start coming home next week for you to look at 
and write in the parents comment box. Please ensure they are returned the 
following day as the children write in them for every lesson.  

 
Character Education:  
To help with our development of character we have been looking at how we can 
serve our community and some classes have been considering how services like 
the RNLI use courage to do their job. We are planning a whole school trip to the 
beach in July where Mrs. Vickery is organising for us to meet with the coast guards 
to learn more about their jobs and the character virtues they use to help serve our 
coast and keep people safe. 
 
Innovation:  
When considering new ideas to move forward post COVID, I would like to begin to 
get the parental community working alongside the school on the development of 
C360 and the four cornerstones of our curriculum. During the parent coffee 
morning on 20th May I wil be discussing this further. Next week I will send more 
information out for the coffee morning – if I can’t do it on site due to COVID 
regulations it will be run through Zoom. I am looking forward to meeting more of 
you.  
 
Community:  
This week we welcome back Clawton Parent & Toddler Group. The road map to 
easing of restrictions now means that parent and toddler groups can start meeting 

Clawton Primary School Newsletter  |  7th May 2021 

Clawton School 
 Contact details: 

 
01409 253618 

clawton_sch@alumnismat.org 
www.clawton-sch.org 

 
Social Inclusion Team contact 

details:  
James Creek and Sonia Grant:  

01237 879382 
 

Key dates:  
Parent coffee morning Thursday  

20th May 9am.  
Sports day Thursday 24th June 

Reserve sports day Thursday 1st July  
Pupils school reports out 19th July  

 
Year 6 camp out 8th – 9th July  

Year 6 performance and 
presentation evening at the Queens 

Theatre 15th July  
 
 



 
 
 

 
 

 

Page 2 

 

again and this will happen in the school hall. Appropriate risk assessments have 
taken place, toilets will be separated so they are COVID safe and everything will be 
cleaned down after. This is an exciting step towards bringing our community back 
together again and the toddler group is a great feeder to the preschool. A huge 
thank you to Tina, Ads, Sadie and Alice for the hard work they have put into this. 
 
 

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs. Rachael Sharpe.  

 


